

Natick Public Schools Central Office

Dr. Anna Nolin, Interim Superintendent Timothy Luff, Assistant Superintendent for Student Services

Memorandum

To:

Members of the School Committee

From:

Anna Nolin, Interim Superintendent

Date:

April 18, 2018

Subj:

To Approve the Final Day of School for the 2017-2018 School Year

Since the system lost 6 school days as a result of inclement weather as of this date, the last day of school for students and professional staff will be **Thursday**, **June 21** (early release). This date provides for the completion of the required 180-day school year for students and the 183-day year for the professional staff.

I recommend that the School Committee approve this date.